
MacMillan Coffee Afternoon 2021 

Here at PACE we are still keen to continue establishing and maintaining a parent-school 

relationship.  

We organised a coffee afternoon for our pupils and their families to attend on Friday 

24th September 2021. Everyone was provided with the opportunity to donate cakes and 

biscuits. The staff, the children and their family members were able to donate to the 

MacMillan charity whilst enjoying some time playing games and reading stories 

together. Everyone enjoyed a cake or two!  

In the week leading up to the event, each class was asked to bake a cake following the 

theme ‘Celebrate British Sporting Success’ which they were able to enter in the whole 

school bake off competition. All of the children thoroughly enjoyed competing in the 

competit ion whilst raising money for charity.  

We raised a huge £107.59 for MacMillan Cancer Support Charity.  

We would like to thank everyone who donated and attended the special event, you made 

the afternoon a great success! 

Here are some pictures of the fun we had; 

 

 


